
From: Jhdrake40 <jhdrake40@aol.com>

To: mslevin <mslevin@ss-legal.com>; jhdrake40 <jhdrake40@aol.com>

Cc: mtucker <mtucker@vhb.com>; esmith15 <esmith15@nycap.rr.com>; smithc15 <smithc15@nycap.rr.com>; romovan1
<romovan1@verizon.net>; marycox <marycox@nycap.rr.com>

Subject: Re: Update on meeting with West Latham Neighborhood Association and Summit at Forts Ferry Project Team

Date: Mon, Sep 24, 2018 8:17 am

Dear Ms. Slevin,

We appreciate your response, but it is very disappointing that you and the Summit team are not meeting the commitment
that was made back in July to have a follow-up meeting to discuss options for additional buffering.  At this point, we'll
assume the next time we will receive an update is at a TOC Planning Board meeting.

Sincerely,

West Latham Neighborhood Association Officers
Erich Smith, President
John Drake, Vice President
Mary Cox, Secretary
Rosanne Van Heertum, Treasurer

-----Original Message-----
From: Mary Elizabeth Slevin <mslevin@ss-legal.com>
To: Jhdrake40 <jhdrake40@aol.com>
Cc: mtucker@vhb.com <mtucker@vhb.com>; esmith15@nycap.rr.com <esmith15@nycap.rr.com>;
smithc15@nycap.rr.com <smithc15@nycap.rr.com>; romovan1@verizon.net <romovan1@verizon.net>;
marycox@nycap.rr.com <marycox@nycap.rr.com>
Sent: Sun, Sep 9, 2018 6:29 pm
Subject: RE: Update on meeting with West Latham Neighborhood Association and Summit at Forts Ferry Project Team

Good evening,

Updated plans are s�ll being developed.  AS indicated previously, the plans include all technical aspects of the Project

design, which requires addressing all engineering issues simultaneously. AS you requested, careful a!en�on has been

given to these aspects of the Project to insure it follows applicable standards. Whether another mee�ng will be set up

is not certain at this �me given the level of analysis that has been dedicated to addressing comments to date.

Mary Elizabeth Slevin

STOCKLI  SLEVIN LLP

From: Jhdrake40 <jhdrake40@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 6, 2018 1:39 PM

To: Mary Elizabeth Slevin <mslevin@ss-legal.com>

Cc: mtucker@vhb.com; esmith15@nycap.rr.com; smithc15@nycap.rr.com; romovan1@verizon.net;

marycox@nycap.rr.com

Subject: Re: Update on mee�ng with West Latham Neighborhood Associa�on and Summit at Forts Ferry Project Team

Dear Ms. Slevin,

Thank you for your quick response on August 16.  Just checking in to see if there are updated plans, or at least a target
date on when we would be able to meet again to review what options are being considered, and understand what will
be recommended, based upon the positives and negatives of each option.  Our understanding is that we would have a
chance to meet with the project team for a follow-up discussion before the project is submitted to the Planning Board
for final approval, so we wanted to confirm that you have the same understanding.
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